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Week commencing:  27th January 2020                   Calendar:  Week A 
 

Dates Forthcoming Events 

Monday 27th January  

Tuesday 28th January  

Wednesday 29th January  

Thursday 30th January Year 8E Parents Evening 

Friday 31st January Year 12 reports sent home 

 
School Clubs & Activities – Fulford School run over 50 extra-curricular activities each week. Please see 
www.fulford.york.sch.uk for further information. 
 

Message from the Head Teacher 

 

Over the past few weeks the Leadership team have been meeting with all Year 11 pupils. We have been  

reviewing results from the mock exams and talking about plans for next year. 
 
A great many of our pupils are looking forward to continuing their studies in our sixth form. It is lovely to  
hear the passion they have for their subjects and the excitement of planning a pathway through sixth form then  
on to university and beyond.  
 
Our sixth form is exceptionally successful and pupils can feel confident in continued high quality teaching from 
staff who know them well. This is complemented by strong pastoral support and guidance and of course a  
strong tradition of outstanding results and progress. 
 
Equally exciting is listening to pupils who have decided to study courses or take on apprenticeships in colleges  
around York, often following a more vocational path. A lot of thought has gone into researching courses that 
are right for them and following pathways which open up a great deal of opportunities in both the short and 
long term. 
 

It is a busy time for our Year 11 students and a lot is being asked of them. They are certainly rising to the  

challenge and I would like to congratulate them all with a heartfelt well done. 
 

Our Head Student elections concluded last Friday. Many congratulations to our new Head Girl, Zetta Butler 
and new Head Boy, Jonah Stevens. I look forward to working with them. All of the candidates were really  
impressive and ran excellent campaigns. Well done. 
 

The consultation on school uniform has now opened. Letters have been sent to parents/carers via Groupcall  
and hard copies will come home with pupils tonight. Please do share your views by  
emailing -  uniformconsultation@fulford.york.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Steve Lewis 
Head Teacher 
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